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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and Honorable Members of the Joint Standing 
Committee Judiciary,
My name is Emilia Dahlin and I’m a resident of Gorham, Maine. I’m writing in 
support of LD 260. 
At the time our constitution was written, a fraction (men) of the population was 
protected by it. It’s time to update our constitution and to make sure that every person 
is protected. As we’ve seen in the past few weeks, we cannot rely on the federal 
government to do this and it’s paramount that this bill pass now to ensure the safety 
and equity of every person in the state.
Thank you for the opportunity to share my perspective with the Committee. I urge 
you to vote “Ought to Pass” on LD 260. Thank you.”


